Cowlersley Primary's Weekly Newsletter Friday 6th September 2019

Website: www.cowlersleyprimaryschool.org.uk

Email: office@cowlersleyprimaryschool.org.uk Telephone: 01484 508170

Valuing people, supporting personal best



A message from our Head of School

Welcome back! I hope you have all had a lovely summer holiday and are well rested and ready for the school year. It has been lovely catching up with lots of children this week and hearing about their summer break. I am really proud of the manner in which all our children have moved into their new classes. They are calm, well behaved and committed to working hard and doing their best. We have lots of exciting events planned throughout the school year and will keep you up to date as we go.

Mrs Crossley

Who to contact:

If you need any information about how your child is doing or want to ask any questions, please contact their class teacher who will be happy to make an appointment to meet with you. You can also contact Mrs Gough, Assistant Head of Key Stage 2 if your child is in years 3,4,5 or 6. Please contact Miss Bartle, Assistant Head of Key Stage 1 and EYFS if your child is in early years or years 1 and 2.





School Uniform

It has been fantastic to see our students back at school looking very smart in their school uniform ready to start the new school year. Please could we remind parents that the uniform policy does require smart black school shoes and not trainers. We would like to thank parents for their co-operation with this.



Celebration Assembly

As from next week if your child has received an award in Assembly, we will text you to inform you. Please make sure that we have your up to date phone numbers so that you don't miss out!!! Celebration Assembly is at 2.50pm on a Friday.



Class Attendance Figures

Each class target is 97% attendance!
Well done to this week's winners **Year 1!**

EYFS	97.58%
Year 1	98.61%
Year 2	90.63%
Year 3/4	96.55%
Year 4/5	96.55%
Year 6	87.95%

Celebrating success in School

We will invite parents and carers to our celebration assembly if your child is a Work Hard Whizz or is receiving a Jigsaw Award. certificate!

	Star of the Week
EYFS	Millie
Year 1	Macie
Year 2	Ahmed
Year 3/4	Jenson
Year 4/5	Denny and Charlie
Year 6	Olivia

Dates for your diary

- Tuesday 17th September Individual School Photos.
- Tuesday 5th October until Tuesday 12th October Book Fair more information to follow
- Friday 25th October Staff training day School closed to students
- Friday 25th October Break up for Half term
- Monday 4th November School returns
- Wednesday 27th November Flu immunisations

Ready, Respectful, Safe







School Reminders

- All children must wear the correct uniform to school. Uniform can be purchased from Bridge School Wear, Milnsbridge. Please make sure that your child's name is in each item of clothing and footwear.
- Please inform the school office on 01484 508170 if your child is absent from school, every morning that they are absent, by 8.30am. An answering machine service is active if you would like to leave a message earlier than this.
- Classroom doors close at 9.00 am—after this time children must sign in with the office and will be marked as late.
- If your child has a medical appointment please provide the office with proof of this for their file, so that we can authorise their absence. Where possible, please try and make appointments before or after school.
- Medication in school can only be given if it is provided in the prescribed box, with the label and forms are completed with the office.
- Please remember to bring your child's PE kit to school.
- Please take a peek once a week and check for headlice. Please treat if required.
- Please remember to update school with any contact changes.